
Relief Efforts Support for 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

We express our heartfelt sympathy to all those affected by the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake. 

TOKYO, January 5, 2024 -- Chugai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (TOKYO: 4519) announced today that it 
decided a financial donation to support the relief efforts and reconstruction in the disaster area where 
extensive damage occurred due to the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake. 

We sincerely hope for the early reconstruction of the disaster area. 

Details of the donation 
- Amount of contribution:  10 million yen 
- Donated to:   Social welfare corporation “Central Community Chest of Japan” 
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